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 Newsletter 22 
ANNUAL REPORTS 
Reports will be issued to parents on 10th March: 
 
For pupils in Y1-6:             Full, written reports will be sent home 
For pupils in YR:                A shorter, mid-year report will be issued. 

 A full, written report will be issued in July 2017 
If you require the opportunity to discuss these reports, teachers will be available on the 14th March, immediately after 
school (no appointment needed). Please note that this is not a Parents’ Evening. 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                 

News for INFANT SCHOOL Parents and Pupils 
 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:         Drama Club:  Mr D Burns  
                         Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
Wednesday : Football in the Community – starts 1st March 2017 
                         Please collect your child at 4.25 p.m. 
                         Library Club:  Staff led  
                         Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
Thursday:      Yoga Club:  Staff led  - started 5th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
                        Multi-ball Club – Premier Sport   
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
                        Glee Club – started 12th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 4.00 p.m.                                           
Friday:           Multi-skills Club:  JB Sports  
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m.                      
Children should be collected from the front, hall doors for all clubs unless directed otherwise 
on the day. 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Mondays 9.05 a.m. in the school 
hall  

 
FUTURE DATES:- 

 
PHONICS SCREENING CHECK DATES: 

 w/c 12th June 2017 

 w/c 11th June 2018 

 w/c 10th June 2019 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
News for JUNIOR SCHOOL Parents and Pupils  

 

EASTER BINGO:  THURSDAY 23RD MARCH – EYES DOWN 6.30P.M. 
 

Celebr
ating 

Achiev
ement  
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WILDLIFE CLUB:  There will not be Wildlife Club on Wednesday 15th March as Mrs Everett will be on the PGL 
residential trip. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:       Football Club:  Mr Wright:  Years 4, 5 & 6 – finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
Tuesday:       Games Club:  Mr Wright:  All years - finishes 4.30 p.m.  
Wednesday: Football in the Community - finishes at 4.40 p.m.  
                       Wildlife Club:  Mrs Everett: 3.30-4.30p.m. 
Thursday:     Homework Club finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
                       Literacy Box Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m. 
                       Maths Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m.  
                                             
Children should be collected from the main foyer for all clubs. 
 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Fridays 9.00 a.m. in the school hall 

 

FUTURE DATES: 
15th March-17th March 2017:  Year 5 Residential Visit to PGL   
23rd March 2017 – Easter Bingo                    
5th June – 9th June 2017:  Year 6 Residential Visit to Scarborough 
22nd-23rd June 2017: The Deep Residential Visit 
 
SATS 

 Week commencing 8th May 2017:  Year 6 SATS 2017 

 Week commencing 14th May 2018:  Year 6 SATS 2018 

 Week commencing 13th May 2019:  Year 6 SATS 2019 
 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs D Hunt 

Executive Headteacher 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Safer Internet week 
E safety tip:  If you see something online that makes you feel uncomfortable, unsafe or worried: leave the 
website, turn off your computer if you want to and tell a trusted adult immediately. 

 
Please follow this link to view a video which helps promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital technology 
for children and young people.https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/sid-2016/sid-tv/smartie-talks-
red-and-murphy-about-respecting-difference-online from the UK Safer Internet Centre. 
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